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Harvest Festival 

A representative of Foodbank came into school 

on Monday 21st October and gave a 

presentation to the children explaining how 

they distribute donation of foods to people in 

crisis. Thank you to all of the families who kindly 

donated food to our Harvest Festival appeal. It 

is greatly appreciated. 

 

Parking 

May we please remind everyone again to be 

considerate when parking your car at the 

beginning and end of the school day. The 

disabled parking facilities at Norwood School 

are for people who are Blue Badge Holders 

only. 

The misuse of the disabled area could result in a 

parking fine being issued. Please DO NOT 

ENTER via the staff car park due to Health and 

Safety reasons. 

 

Nut Free School 

Please may we remind parents/carers that 

Norwood School is a nut free school. This 

means that it is not permissible for pupils or 

adults to bring to school any foods that may 

contain nuts, including peanut butter, chocolate 

and hazelnut spread, cakes and cereal bars. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Consultation Evening  

Thank you to all of those parents/carers that 

attended consultation evenings that were held 

on 22nd and 23rd October 2013. Please take time 

to complete your consultation evening 

questionnaires and if you have not sent yours 

back, please do so as soon as possible. 

If after meeting with your child’s class teacher 

you feel that a follow up meeting would be 

beneficial, please highlight this request on the 

questionnaire and you will be contacted to 

organise a convenient time to meet. 

Curriculum Letters 

The class curriculum letters for the second half of 

the autumn term have been sent out today. These, 

as usual, will include the learning your child will 

take part in over the next half term. 

 

Supermarket Vouchers 

Once again we are collecting Morrisons and 

Sainsburys vouchers. Thank you to everybody who 

has sent in vouchers to school.  

We are still collecting the yellow tokens which can 

be found on top of Nestle Cereals boxes. 

 

Bonfire Lunch 

As previously corresponded on Tuesday 22nd 

October, there will be a special meal taking place 

on Tuesday 5th November 2013- Bonfire Lunch. 

To book a meal for your child, please send slip and 

payment be sent to school by Monday 4th 

November 2013. 

 

Poppies 

Year 6 pupils will be selling poppies after half 

term. If you would like your child to participate in 

this worthy cause then please send them with 

some small change. The proceeds of the donations 

will be forwarded onto the British Legion. 

 

Half Term 

We break up on Friday 25th October 2013 and 

return to school on Monday 4th November 2013. 

Hope you all have a good half term and look 

forward to seeing you back on the 4th November 

2013. 

 


